
OFFICE OF THS/pRIME MINISTI

MEMORANDUM

March 7th, 1939

Pereira
With respect to tho 

attached papers concerning Senator 
Wilson’s request that dolls of the 
Princesses "be brought to Canada 
to help to raise money for refugees, 
Council considered this matter, this 
morning, and I have "been directed 
to inform you that tho government 
hope that the project may be 
considered unnecessary, because of 
the unusually controversial nature 
of the subject.

A, D, P» Heoney
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